
 

All staff will be wearing 
Christmas jumpers from the 

11th of December to coincide 
with our Christmas parties. Your 
child is more than welcome to 

join in if they would like! 
Whether this be a Christmas 
jumper, Pjs or fancy dress! 

There are lots of countries around                 
the world who celebrate Christmas but in    
lots of different ways! Did you know some 
people have a BBQ on Christmas day & in 

Germany families light a candle every Sunday 
up to Christmas on a wreath they call an 

Adventskranz. We can’t wait to find out more 
& would love to hear about any traditions 

your family might have too! 

Our new upcoming topic is                                             
’Our Creations’  

Up until Christmas we are going to be using our 
imagination & creativity skills to create some 
wonderful things for the nursery & to bring 

home too! We will be learning lots of new skills 
& using our whole bodies to explore different 

ideas! We can’t wait to show you our        
amazing creations.  
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